
 

               
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
NOTICE OF VACANCY 

May 6, 2024 
 

Board Member Mrs. Susan Durst has resigned her position on the Board of Education. Mrs. Durst 

has been a member of the Board since 2019 and the staff, students and fellow board members 

appreciate her time and dedication in serving the district as a caring and knowledgeable Treasurer 

on the Memphis Community Schools Board of Education.   

The Board of Education wishes to extend an opportunity to persons who would like to be 

considered to fill the remainder of Mrs. Durst’s vacancy. Applicants must reside in the Memphis 

school district and be a registered voter in the district. The term will expire on December 31, 2024.  

Interested parties should submit a letter of interest to: 

Laura Heilig, Asst. to the Supt, lheilig@memphisk12org, 

or  

Memphis Board of Education 

34110 Bordman Rd. 

Memphis, MI 48041, 

 

Deadline to apply is Noon on Monday, May 13, 2024. The Board will conduct interviews of 

interested parties at the regular Board of Education meeting to be held on May 20th at 6:00 pm, 

and appoint a candidate to fill this position.  This is an unpaid position, and requires attendance at 

monthly business meetings and occasional special meetings, throughout the year. Any questions 

may be directed to Mrs. Sara Dobbelaer, Superintendent, sdobbelaer@memphisk12.org. 

 

 


